
Request for Vulnerable Sector Check 

To: RCMP/Police Detachment 

Date: __________________   

To Whom it May Concern: 

Please accept this correspondence in support of ______________________________ application for 
licensing as a Medical Imaging and Radiation Therapy Professional (MIRTP) in the province of Nova 
Scotia, pursuant to the Medical Imaging and Radiation Therapy Professionals Act, S.N.S. 2013. 

MIRTPs are regulated health professionals in Nova Scotia who perform diagnostic and therapeutic 
procedures on individuals, some of which can be invasive, on individuals. Their scope of practice 
includes providing health services to seniors, adults, adolescents, and children in health care clinics, 
healthcare facilities, and correctional facilities. MIRTPs regularly work with vulnerable members of 
society and are in a significant position of trust with respect to their patients. 

MIRTPs are licensed and regulated by the Nova Scotia College of Medical Imaging and Radiation 
Therapy Professionals (NSCMIRTP). The Board of the NSCMIRTP requires all College applicants, to 
obtain a current Criminal Record Check and Vulnerable Sector Check, pursuant to Policy CR-016-01. In 
order to fulfill our role as a public interest regulator, we are required to satisfy ourselves that our 
registrants are of good character, are fit to practice the profession, and do not present a known safety risk 
to the public. 

If you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at info@nscmirtp.ca or 
902832-3167. 

Sincerely, 

 

Karren Fader 
Interim Executive Director/Registrar 
NSCMIRTP 
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